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February 25, 1985

Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Walter S. Wilgus

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

P. O. Box 14042, M. A. C. H-2
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CRYSTAL RIVER OPERATOR AND SENIOR OPERATOR REQUALIFICATION EXAMINATIONS

This letter confirms the arrangements made in a telephone conversation on
February 22, 1985, between Mr. V. Panciera of this office and Mr. M. F. Penovich,
Nuclear Operator Training Supervisor, concerning the requalification examination
schedule and the designation of examinees.

The seventeen individuals identified in the enclosure will be administered a
written requalification examination by the NRC on March 5,1985. They include
twelve watchstanders (six reactor operators and six senior operators) and five
off-shift, staff personnel. These same seventeen individuals will also be ad-
ministered oral requalification examinations during the week of March 4, 1985.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please contact Mr. Bruce Wilson'

at (404) 221-5542.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by Brownlee)

Roger D. Walker, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:<

Requalification
:

Examination Candidates

cc w/ encl:
E. M. Howard, Director, Site Nuclear

Operations
P. F. McKee, Nuclear Plant Manager
J. F. Belzer, Nuclear Operations

Training Manager
M. F. Penovich, Nuclear Operator

Training Supervisor
.
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